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Shahzad Ismail
New World Hope Organization (NWHO)
New World Hope Organization (NWHO) House No. A-30, Street No. 7, Gulshan-e-Anwar, Barrier No. 2,
Wah Cantt, 47040, Pakistan
Email: info@newworldhope.org

Subject: Application for CTCN Membership/Applicant Reference: N0000

Dear Shahzad Ismail,

We have completed our assessment of your application.

We are pleased to inform you New World Hope Organization (NWHO) has been granted the CTCN
membership.

CTCN members are invited to play a meaningful role in information sharing and capacity building;
providing technical assistance in response to country requests; and participating in out reach and
networking activities. Detailed guidance on Network participation can be found on the CTCN’s website
at http://www.ctc-n.org/network.

We look forward to working in close collaboration with New World Hope Organization (NWHO) towards
serving the interests of the developing countries by providing high quality and diverse expertise in
the transfer of climate technologies.

Kind Regards,

Rajiv Garg

Climate Technology Centre and Network
UN City, Marmorvej 51, 2100 Copenhagen, Denmark
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